
What has been happening this week? 
This week our Year 6 children sat their SATs papers in grammar, punctuation and spelling, reading,
arithmetic and maths reasoning (6 papers in total)! 
We are so proud of how hard the children worked and how they were able to demonstrate what
they have been learning over their time at Brindishe Manor, in the core subjects. We hope they all
have a well deserved rest this weekend. We are now looking forward to celebrating the final part of
their journey with us over the next half term.  

This week Year 2 and Year 5 were also visited by The London Fire Brigade who completed some
safety workshops with the children. These were really engaging and gave time for the children to
ask questions about fire safety in the home. Ask your child what they learnt and if there are 3 facts
they can remember from the session!

What is happening next week? 
Next week our youngest children in Nursery and Reception are visiting the Unicorn Theatre in
London Bridge to see The Koala Who Could. They are all very excited! Thank you advance for those
parents and carers who are able to support us on the day. 

Whole school assemblies: Following on from World Autism Awareness Month, Charlie and Pete
from Drumbeat Outreach Service will visit us next week to lead two assemblies. They will be
sharing their knowledge and understanding about autism with the children, with Pete speaking
about his individual experience as an autistic person.

Open Classroom - On Wednesday 21  May we have an open classroom for parents and carers. We
are going to open the gates at 3pm to trial a slightly earlier start, which will allow parents the
opportunity to visit multiple rooms if you have more than one child. Don’t worry if you can’t make it
as your child will be able to share their learning with other children in the class, before leaving at
the usual time. 
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News about the crossing and Manor Lane and Southborough Road 

As you may already know, Lewisham council have decided to cut the
position of the lollipop person n the junction of Manor Lane and
Southborough Road. The junction is extremely busy and the traffic is
relentless at this junction in particular. Please take a look at the link
below to share your support, which has been set up by some of our
parents 

Sign the petition here

https://chng.it/6GLJLJJLTj


WE NEED VOLUNTEERS FOR YEAR 4, 5 & 6 SPORTS DAY
THURSDAY 5  JUNEth

Please contact Lisa in the office if you can walk with the
children from school to the track.

Reminders from the office: 
A reminder to parents that payments need to be paid via horizons and to complete permission
forms as we can not accept payment as permission.  

Parents need to sign their children in if they are late at the office – pleased do not leave your child
to sign themselves in. 

Lost property is now outside of the office in the black salt bins. Please ask your child to check they
have everything with them at the end of the week and check in lost property regularly if you are
missing anything. 

Key dates
Monday 19  May - Year 2 at Ragged School (Victorian experience) th

Wednesday 21  May  - Open classroom from 3pm (new time)st

Wednesday 21  May - Nursery at Unicorn Theatrest

Thursday 22  May - Reception at Unicorn Theatrend

Monday 26  - 30  May - Half Term week th th

Monday 2  June - Year 5 to The Royal Naval College Greenwichnd

Monday 2  -Friday 6  June - DT week for all childrennd th

Monday 9  June - Phonics screening week for Year 1 pupilsth

Friday 27  June - INSET day for teachers. No school for children th

10  July - Whole school BBQ for lunch th

Summer fair - Friday 18  July straight after school th



Contact us at  brindishemanorpsfa@gmail.com and look for event updates in the
newsletter or on the PSFA Facebook page facebook.com/brindishemanorpsfa

PSFA

What’s on this term 

A big thank you to Creative Chameleons for helping us run last Friday’s craft
event. It was a beautiful sunny day and it was lovely to see so many kids joining in
with the crafts. The winner of the ‘guess the beads in the jar’ competition will be
announced next Friday. You have until Monday to enter. So far we have raised
£337 from the event. Below are a few pics of the event and the creations made. 

Brindishe Manor PSFA is a registered charity, number 1117178 

Our Eco Shop - Thursday 22 May, 3.15pm

The Y1 - 6 summer discos - 11 and 12 June. 
Tickets for our Year 1 to 6 discos will take place after school on
the 11 and 12 of June. Tickets on sale next week. 

Key dates for your diary:
11 June: Y1, 3.30pm - 4.15pm and Y3 & 4, 4.30pm - 5.15pm.
12 June: Y2, 3.30pm - 4.15pm and Y5 & 6, 4.30pm - 5.30pm.

The school’s eco shop is open on Thursday 22 May, 3.15pm.
You can preorder your items here, by Wednesday 21 May.
Prices shown are per 250ml, so to order 500ml add a
quantity of two to your basket.

Please drop your labelled bottles in a bag with your name
on into the school office by 9am on Thursday 22 May.
Orders will be ready for collection on Thursday at 3.15pm.
Alternatively drop by next Thursday after school to refill
your bottles at the shop in the playground. Empty bottles
will be available for an additional charge of £1.

mailto:brindishemanorpsfa@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/brindishemanorpsfa
https://brindishe-manor-parents-staff-friends-association.sumupstore.com/category/refill-shop
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